May 30, 2014 Kaukauna WI - From the Office of the General Chairman-Tentative Agreement Reached
The General Committee reached a tentative Agreement with the Canadian National Railway on May 28,
2014 in Minneapolis, MN. The tentative Agreement was sent to the BLET National Division for executive
review and approval on Monday, June 2, 2014. When executive approval is received from the National
Division, the ratification process will begin, at which time details of the new tentative Agreement will be
furnished. This office will release more information as it becomes available.



